
 

 
2010 - Notice to Shipping # 32 
 
MAISONNEUVE REGION  
MONTREAL / LAKE ONTARIO SECTION 
 

Replacement of the emergency wharf at CPR bridge - South Shore canal 

Work to replace the emergency wharf above the CPR bridge will begin within the next few weeks. The 
work will be ongoing for a period of 2 weeks during which time the emergency wharf will not be available.  
During this period, Mariners are asked to transit the area at a reduced speed. The Operations Control 
centre will notify you of the situation. 
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